Mr. Melvin A. Buzzard, Wellington High School, Wellington, Kansas.

Dear Mr. Buzzard:

Thank you for your letter of the 25th instant. I am glad to know that you have enjoyed the coaching schools.

I have just written a new book called "Better Basketball, Incorporating Technique, Tactics and Tales, published by the McGraw-Hill Book Company, of New York City. This book will soon be off the press, and will be available at Lowe & Campbell's in Kansas City. I ameenclosing a little description of this new text so that you may get some idea of the contents.

I have written this book because I receive so many inquiries similar to yours. I believe you would find it very helpful in your basketball coaching, and perhaps your school library might wish to purchase a copy.

ful season, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education.